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Title:  Dualift Truck 
From: Gary Smith, Fleet Director Meeting Date: September 18, 2017 

Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date / 
Advertised By: 

N/A 
N/A 

Attachments: 
 
 

Formal Bid Recommendation 

 
 
PURPOSE:  
The Material Recycling Facility (MRF) is in need of a truck to move roll off containers once the facility 
upgrades have been completed.  Using the NJPA Contract 112014 a 2018 Freightliner truck with the Heil 
Dualift System is being recommended for council approval.   
 
BACKGROUND:  
The Material Recycling Facility (MRF) facility is currently being upgraded and part of the upgrade will require 
a truck to move the roll off containers.  In addition, this truck can serve as a backup for the landfill roll off 
container truck and the Environment Services hook lift truck.  The price of $179,299.68 is for the 2018 
Freightliner truck with the Heil Dualift System, training, and delivery.  The estimated delivery is 60-90 days.   
 
BUDGET IMPACT:   
Funds are available in 2017-18 budget 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
The Fleet Services Department recommends purchasing a 2018 Freightliner truck with the Heil Dualift 
Combination Hook Lift and Cable Hoist System from Carolina Environmental Services, Inc. 
 
 

         




